Special Meeting: May 23th, 2022

President Greg Redden called the special meeting to order. Other Councilpersons present were Andy Lemon, David Gomes, Skip Powell and Kyle Kruer along with Town Attorney Heather Peters.

Meeting to discuss possible expansion of the wastewater collection service to provide for all of the Town of Greenville.

A presentation from HMB showing required steps to implement an expansion was presented along with maps. This project was divided into Phases with estimated cost involved with each step of the project. The first step would be to hold public hearing and get income survey completed for possible applications for any grants or assistance.

River Hills Economic Development representive discussed possible funding considerations. To be considered for economic development, the project must show possible jobs to be added. The best option would appear to be some type of Rural Sewage Development funding.

The map and other documents will be posted to the visitgreenvillein.com web site.

Meeting was closed.

PRESIDING OFFICER

TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

CLERK / TREASURER